November 30, 2001





To: Prof John Ramsland


Dean of Arts and Social Science


Newcastle University








Dear Prof Ramsland





Due to extremely unprofessional and abusive treatment followed by defamatory statements about my mental health that caused a great distress to me, I was forced to take a year off (2001) from the course of Social Work. I have thought a year is enough to deal with all what has happened to me (and my colleagues) students of social work degree. Now I see it was not enough and I need more time to deal with traumatic experiences caused by constant abuse during my study in Social Work.





As my allegation against the department of Swrk are in hands of the organization outside of University Body I feel I do not have an energy to enroll this year and in the same time deal with the legal actions with Dep. of Social Work.





You help would be highly appreciated.





Thank you in advance





Sincerely, Vesna
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Ms Vesna Simundic


9 Crusade Close, Valentine NSW 2280 Ph. (02) 49 469530 Mobile 0404876930


mailto: vesnasmail@netscape.net











